
VILLAGE OF ALBION 

PLANNING BOARD MEETING 

November 22, 2021 

 

PRESENT: 

Matthew Hand, Karen Conn and Phil Ciarico.  Chris Buongiorne and Michal Kincaid were absent.  

Also in attendance was Code Enforcement Officer Kevin Sheehan.  

 

CALLED TO ORDER  

Matthew opened the meeting at 5:00 PM.  The Pledge of Allegiance followed. 

 

APPROVED TO SEND SOLAR LAW TO VILLAGE BOARD 

A motion was made by Karen, seconded by Phil approving to send the proposed Solar Energy 

Systems and Solar Energy Farms law to the Village of Albion Board of Trustees. 

Motion passed unanimously 

 

TABLED MINOR SUB-DIVISION 

A motion was made by Matt, seconded by Karen to table the minor subdivision of parcel  

owned by Francesco Corso at 26 East Bank Street until the December 9, 2021 meeting. 

Motion passed unanimously 

 

VILLAGE WEBSITE-DOWNTOWN BUSINESS SURVEY 

Karen will address the Board of Trustees about putting events happening in the Village of Albion 

on the Village website.  She will also ask about putting something on the website about the 

downtown business survey when its ready. 

 

ACCEPTANCE OF MINUTES 

A motion was made by Phil, seconded by Karen approving the November 4, 2021 minutes with the 

following correction: 

APPROVED TO BE LEAD AGENCY FOR SEQR-SOLAR LAW 

The Board answered no to questions 1 through 11 on Part 2 of the Short Environmental 

Assessment Form except for question 2, with the explanation in part 3 for the negative 

declaration. 

Motion passed unanimously 

 

NEXT REGULAR MEETING:         

Thursday, December 9, 2021 at 5:00 PM. 

          

ADJOURN 

A motion was made by Karen, seconded by Phil to adjourn the meeting at 5:37 PM. 

Motion passed unanimously 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

Linda K Babcock 
      


